Website Terms of Use (GDPR- Personal Data Protection Law)
Welcome to the Turkish Catastrophe Insurance Pool (TCIP) website.

By using this website, you will be deemed to have accepted the following terms. If you do not accept
these terms, please do not enter the website.

1. The information published on this website may be published without permission by stating the
source. However, the use of this information for commercial purposes requires the written
permission of the TCIP.

2. The publication of the TCIP website does not include any commitment to any person and/or
organization in any matter.

3. While utmost care is taken to ensure the material contained in this website is up-to-date, the TCIP
does not commit to or accept any responsibility in regard accuracy and completeness of the
information published on the website. In the event of any direct or indirect damage occurring as a
result of the use of the information contained on the website or the inability to access the website,
the TCIP shall not be liable to any debts, responsibilities and obligations.

4. Visitors to the website should not consider the information on the website as a substitute for
professional advice on the subject. Therefore, before using the information on the website in any
way or form, we recommend you to consult your professional advisor on the subject.

5. This website is protected by the Laws of the Republic of Turkey. Any attempt to damage the
website or interfere with any data, information communication or software codes in the system is
prohibited by law.

6. The information contained on links included in our website is published by the relevant
institutions, and the TCIP cannot be held responsible in any way for such material.

7. The system and related equipment are monitored and inspected. Users should consider that their
information can be accessed and forwarded to the competent authorities when necessary.

8. The TCIP reserves the right to change all information on this website and design of it without prior
notice.

9. The articles published on the TCIP's website are those of the authors and opinion holders and do
not reflect the official views of the TCIP.



